
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:   July 15, 2024  
 
To:   Priests 
 
From: Father Pedro Poloche, STL, JCL, director, Ongoing Formation  
   of Priests 
 
Re: Convocation registration reminder   
 

           
 
Brothers in Christ, 
 
The registration link for the 2024 Convocation is live. We are so pleased that 
many of you have already registered. If you have not registered, I encourage 
you to go ahead and do so today. 
 
If you wish to re-read the invitation letter for all the details regarding the event, 
you can find it here. 
 
I wanted to share a few additional details with you. The Office of Information 
Technology will be at the convocation on Wednesday, September 11, to assist 
you with any IT needs, so please prepare by bringing your questions or any 
device for which you may need help.   
 
As you know, the Serra Club will host our annual Day of Recreation and dinner 
on Monday, September 9. They are sending out a formal invitation through the 
U. S. mail which you should receive later this week, so be looking for that and 
please respond promptly so they can get an accurate count of participants.     
 
If you have not registered and need the link, you can find it here. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/2024/07/01/2024-convocation-of-priests-invitation/
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/084076a6-cbb2-4a7b-a4ab-56d0c4d81d4f

